
 

Farringdon Neighbourhood Plan 
Regulation 14 Public Consultation Notice 

 

In accordance with Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012, Part 5, 14(a)-(c), notice is given that a formal pre-submission public consultation on the Draft Farringdon Neighbourhood Plan will 
start at 9.00am on Monday 6 April 2020 ending at 5.00pm on Monday 29 June 2020*. 

About the Plan 
The Farringdon Neighbourhood Plan (the Plan) has been created through listening to the views of residents and businesses. The Plan will provide a means of guiding, promoting and enabling sustainable 
change within the Parish whilst protecting its special rural environment. 

Farringdon Parish Council invites comments on the Draft Plan. All responses received will be considered by the Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group and the Parish Council to produce a revised version of 
the Plan which will then be submitted to the Local Planning Authority for examination by an independent examiner. 

Viewing the Draft Plan and Commenting on it 
The draft Neighbourhood Plan along with other evidence base documents and comments form can be found at http://www.fra.btck.co.uk/NeighbourhoodPlan 

The draft plan and comments form are within the Surveys & Consultation section. 

Paper copies of the Draft Plan may be viewed at Farringdon Church of St Barnaby and St Petroc, The Book Shed within the Farringdon Village Hall Car Park and in the foyer of Farringdon House (for 
residents of Farringdon House and The Drive). Comment forms will also be available at these venues. 

You may comment on the Plan either by: 
• Completing the comment form available online at http://www.fra.btck.co.uk/NeighbourhoodPlan and emailing it to farringdonnp@gmail.com 

Or 

• Completing a paper comment form and delivering or posting it to the Secretary of the Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group at The Old Workshops, The Drive, Farringdon, Devon EX5 2JD 

Alternatively, you may submit your written comments in any form, but you must include your name, organisation (if applicable) and postcode for these to be accepted. 

All comments will be publicly available and identifiable by organisation (where applicable). 

* All comments should be received by 5pm on Monday 29 June 2020. Any person, business or organisation requiring more time to comment in view of the current health crisis should inform the Secretary in 
writing as soon as possible.  

Farringdon Parish Council                                                                                               March 2020 


